
 

No. HPNLU-E(1)13(Notice)/2022/-528  Dated: - 01.09.2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is in continuation to this office Notice uploaded on 06.07.2022, 

Ph.D. Entrance Test will be held on 11th September, 2022 at 11:00 

A.M. to 01:00 P.M. in the Himachal Pradesh National Law University, 

Shimla campus.  

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

HPNLU, Shimla  
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